
Proposal for Lakeside View TPO Maintenance 
To be carried out by Salter Tree Services


Proposed Tree Works – Crown Lift of Two Sycamore Trees (Under TPO)


This proposal outlines planned arboricultural works to be carried out on two 
mature Sycamore trees, both of which are subject to a Tree Preservation Order 
(TPO). The trees are located adjacent to a road providing access to a small 
residential housing estate. The lower limbs currently overhang the roadway 
and footpath, posing a potential hazard to road users and pedestrians due to 
low clearance.


The proposed work involves a crown lift to both trees to achieve a uniform 
clearance of four metres above ground level. This will be carried out by the 
selective removal of secondary and tertiary branches only—no major structural 
limbs will be pruned. All cuts will be made back to appropriate growth points in 
line with BS3998:2010 standards to ensure the long-term health and natural 
form of the trees are maintained.


All works will be carried out by qualified arborists using hand tools and rope 
access methods to minimise damage to the tree structure. Arisings will be 
removed from site and the area will be left clean and tidy upon completion. A 
formal application for consent under the TPO has been submitted (or will be 
submitted) to the local planning authority prior to undertaking any works. The 
purpose of this work is to ensure public safety and maintain safe access along 
the roadway.
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